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4.2 The September intake will be staggered over the first 2 to 3 weeks of term.   

4.3  Any spare places will be allocated during the year, as they become available, providing 

that the child passed his/her third birthday before September 1st (of the school year the 

child wishes to join).  

4.4   Where the school still has spare places in the current cohort that they have been unable to 

fill then a child may be admitted providing they have passed their third birthday. These 

children will then complete five terms in nursery.  

 

5. Decisions on places   

5.1 Decisions to offer a place will be based on the criteria and procedures laid out in this 

admission policy.   

5.2 Decisions will be final and there is no right of appeal.   

5.3 The offer of a nursery place DOES NOT in any way mean automatic entitlement to a place 

in one of the Reception (Foundation Two) Classes.   

5.4 Parents who accept a place will be expected to commit to taking up the place for the rest 

of the school year.   

  

6. Home visits and transition   

6.1 Staff at each school may arrange with parents a home visit either during the latter half of the 

Summer term or at the beginning of the Autumn term.  

6.2 Parents will need to ask the individual school what their transition arrangements are. These 

could include pre-ĂƌƌĂŶŐĞĚ�ǀŝƐŝƚƐ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�Žƌ�͚getting ready for ƐĐŚŽŽů͛�ƐĞƐƐŝŽŶƐ͘퀀ƌ�͚
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8.2 If, after a period of two weeks, attendance and/or punctuality remain poor, a letter will be 

sent to the parents inviting them to meet with the Attendance Officer.  

8.3 If, following the meeting, there is no sustained improvement in attendance and/or 

punctuality within an agreed period, then the child may lose their place. Parents will be 

notified of the loss of place in writing.  

8.4 If a child is absent for a period of four weeks without any contact from the parents and the 

school has been unable to make any contact within this time, the child may lose their place 

and it may be offered to someone else. This will be decided by the Principal, and a letter 

explaining the situation will be sent to the parents.  

 

 

9. Transfer from nursery to reception   

9.1 All parents and carers must be made aware that a place in the nursery does not guarantee a 

place in the Reception class and that they must still go through the correct Local Authority 

Admissions Procedure.  

9.2 The nursery staff will liaise closely with colleagues in Reception classes to plan for a smooth 

transition to their chosen or allocated school. Nursery staff will send on reports and other 

agreed records to the school admitting the pupil as appropriate.      

 


